
Rt. 8, Frederick, Md. 21701 

4/1/69 

Dear Mrs. l'omerance, 

Sorry we could not get together this past weekend when 1 was in 
your area. 

Some time ago, with my permission, Bud Fensterwald sent you a 
copy of my limited edition, POST MORTEM. 

I now need it, for a reporter who ie trying to help me. I would 
appreciate it if you would send it by insured fourth-class mail (which is 
but 12 cents for the first pound and six for each additional, plus the 
insurance fee) or registered first class (replacement value $50.00) to: 

Mr. Arthur Egan 
The Manchester Union-Leader 
Manchester, N.H. 

Thank you very much. 
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Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


